Barbara Vaucl;hn

From: Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

jent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 7:27 AM

To: Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;
Skippy; Wendy

Subject: Minutes

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee July 9, 2015
In attendance were John Augustine, Josh Trow, Wendy and Skip Nolin.

Josh talked about the lighting that he rigged up to high - light the mosaic
and the lamb above the door. He would like to add 2 more lights and an
inverter. Wendy made a motion for Josh to purchase all the equipment

necessary to make the lights work well. Skip seconded the motion.

Debbie had about 16 people come to the chapel. It was a rainy day but
those who visited were very impressed.

Jur next meeting will be August 6" at 8:00 AM at Dexter’s Inn.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 AM
Respectfully Submitted,

Wendy Nolin



